04/10/15

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Monday, April 6th, I was able to meet our new BA Leon Ingeright who was previously working on the project on his own. Dave will continue to prototype and Leon will work with Ken to complete the documentation. Dave has come far in his prototype and it meets the requirements of the client. Ken has finished his second draft of the scope and plans to send to Lauren and I before he sends it to Flanagan for a critique. The team continues to add business rules as the project continues. In addition, I helped Dave brainstorm more ideas that would help him build an effect prototype that surpasses the client’s expectations. 
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